Daily Announcements
September 6, 2019
Cheerleading: Attention 7th and 8th graders who would like to join cheerleading for the football season. An informational meeting will be held in Ms. Clement's room, 192, today (Thursday) at 2:45. No experience necessary! Hope to see you there!
Fall Sports: Any 7th or 8th graders interested in playing a fall sport, please attend the informational meeting today (Thursday) at 2:45PM. Meeting locations are as follows:
Football: Football Locker Room
Cheerleading: Room 192
Girls' Volleyball: Gym A/B
Field Hockey: Girls' Gym Locker Room
Boys' Soccer: Cafeteria
Girls' Soccer: Room 165
In order to participate in a fall sport, a PIAA physical must be completed and turned into the 8th-grade office prior to Monday, September 9th.
Gold Team: Gold Team tryouts will be tomorrow (Friday) before and after school. Before school will be at 7:15 am and after will be at 2:45 pm. You must attend one of the tryouts to be eligible for Gold Team.
Student Council: Attention all student leaders. Are you looking to get involved in helping make your school and community a better place? Then please consider applying to be part of the HMS Student Council. This leadership group is open to all three grades and lasts all year. Our important informational meeting will take place after school tomorrow (Friday) in room 152. The meeting will last approximately 20 minutes. Please see Mr. Langin with any questions or concerns.
Picture Day: Tomorrow (Friday) is HMS picture day! All students and staff must have their picture taken for their ID card. If your parents want to order a photo package information was emailed to your home. An additional order form is available on the home page of the HMS website under Summer information.
Choral Music: There will be an informational meeting for all choral 7th and 8th-grade students who are interested in auditioning for our select ensembles of The Fordettes, The Fordtissimo's, and 7th Heaven. The meeting will be tomorrow (Friday) from 2:45-3:15 in room 242 (the chorus room). If you have any questions or concerns please see Mrs. Langley.
Cross Country: Calling all 6th, 7th, or 8th graders who like to run, you are invited join the HMS cross-country team. An informational meeting will be held in the auditorium right after school on Tuesday, September 10th. Students in 6th, 7th and 8th grade who enjoy running are encouraged to attend and find out more about the cross country team. If you have any questions please see Mrs. Young in room 202 or Mrs. Brocklesby in room 10.
Announcements: If you missed something in today's announcements you can re-read the announcements on the HMS website and PowerSchool. There is even a replay of this video on the website later in the day.
Safety: Students or staff should never open an outside door for anyone, even a friend. For your safety, everyone needs to enter through the main office by the circle parking lot and check-in with the secretary.
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